
Denny’s  restaurants  coming
back to Fall River
Fall River Development News reported on their Facebook page
that  the  Denny’s  Restaurant  chain  is  coming  back  to  Fall
River.

Fall  River  Development  News  has  learned  that  the  Denny’s
Restaurant chain is coming back to Fall River. C&L Fall River
LLC, d/b/a Denny’s will be going before the city Licensing
Board on June 21st, seeking a Common Victuallers license to
operate a Denny’s Restaurant location in the south end of the
city.

It will be a free standing building on a lot adjacent to
Mariano Bishop Boulevard and William S Canning Boulevard. For
many years Denny’s operated a location in the city’s downtown
at 211 Milliken Boulevard, which has since been converted into
a medical practice.
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